
 

 

Read this before the referee has to stop the game: 

 

AYSO is a recreational soccer league run by all volunteers. 

Please give your full support to the referees.    They are moms, dads and older siblings who volunteer their 

Saturdays to make soccer Safe, Fair and Fun for your child.  They may be just learning the game and will make 

mistakes.  Even so, they should not be yelled at or told that they missed a call. 

Region 10 has a strict policy where any spectator will be asked to stop making comments toward or about 

the referees.  They may be shown a “yellow card” by the referee as a warning.  

Further comments will result in the spectator being asked to leave the field immediately.  If the spectator 

does not leave, the game can be terminated by the referee. 

We do not want to have any spectator removed, but we also want to make our volunteers’ experience 

positive.  If you see any referee struggling, please let the Regional Referee Administrator know so they can be 

mentored.  Their contact info is on our site: AYSO10.org 

 

Remember, this is all for the kids: there are no college scouts here, and this is not the World Cup.  Please keep 

things positive for the kids and volunteers who give up their time freely. 
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